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N—— Preserving the past for the future...

November 24™ 2020

To Whom it May Concern:

The Hollywood Historical Society requests to intervene in the matter of SunTrust
Bank. It is our understanding that the matter will come before the Commission on
December 2, 2020.

The Society has standing to intervene because the purpose of the Society is to
advocate for the preservation of historic buildings.

The Society intends to bring forward Bonnie Dearborn, Historical Preservation
Consultant of Dearborn Historic Preservation, Inc. as its expert witness. Her
credentials are attached.

Respectfully y ours,

Iiére L Albertsbn{fpresident
Hollywood Historical Society
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